

Sue Ellery MLC Member for South Metropolitan Region



Mr M. Dobson PO BOX 241 WILLETTON WA 6155

Dear Mr Dobson

Congratulations on recently being awarded a 2009 Silver Award at the Volunteer Employer Recognition Awards.

The commitment you have displayed in being a member of the Jandakot Bushfire Brigade is tremendous and highlights the valuable work of volunteers in the community. To be a volunteer requires significant commitment and dedication and a true passion for helping others, and it is wonderful to see that your efforts have been publicly recognised.

I thank you for your outstanding contribution to the community, and congratulate you on winning the award.

Yours sincerely

Sue Ellery MLC

MEMBER FOR SOUTH METROPOLITAN REGION SHADOW MINISTER FOR VOLUNTEERING

24 August 2009